
  

   
 

         

    

 

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

  
   

  
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

    
  

  
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

    

         

 
 

     

 

Message Sent 12/14/2012 

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

EH Meaningful Use Attestation is Now 
Available! 

EH Meaningful Use Attestation is Now In this Newsletter: 
Available! 

EH Meaningful Use Attestation is Now 
Available! The NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program is now accepting attestations 

from eligible hospitals (EHs) for both 
adoption/implementation/upgrade (in providers' first year of 
participation) and meaningful use (for providers' second participation 
year). 

Contact Details 

1-877-646-5410 Hospitals who are participating in both the Medicare and Medicaid EHR 
emednyalert@csc.com Incentive Programs will be required to complete their meaningful use 

attestation for the Medicare EHR Incentive Program using the CMS 
Registration & Attestation System prior to attesting in the NY Medicaid 
EHR Incentive Program Application Support Service (MEIPASS). 

EHs have until January 31, 2013 to attest in MEIPASS for Payment Year 
2012 as their first or second participation year. NY Medicaid encourages 
all providers to attend our revised EH Participation Year 2 webinars to 
view enhancements recently made in the MEIPASS application. 

If you have not yet registered for the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program, we encourage you to visit the new and improved 
eMedNY.org website ( https://www.emedny.org/meipass/) or 
attend one of the informational webinars hosted by the NYS Department 
of Health throughout the month of December and January. 

If you experience any problems using the new website or if you have any 
suggestions, please contact us at meipasshelp@csc.com 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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